
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

House Finance 
Wednesday, April OS, 2017 3:02 PM 
Helen Phillips 

FW: HB 60 Motor Fuel Tax 

Can you please distribute and post? 

From: marshall@xyz.net [mailto:marshall@xyz.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:23 PM 

To: House Finance <House.Finance@akleg.gov> 

Subject: HB 60 Motor Fuel Tax 

Dear House Finance Committee Members, 

Please receive this email as an opposition to the proposed motor fuel tax. The price of gasoline is already much 
higher than the national average. The proposed tax will create another hardship for rural communities and 
communities off of the road systyem. Our gasoline costs in Homer are substantiallly higher than 
Anchorage. For rural and bush communities, where all goods and services are higher and economic 
opportunities are lower, this tax will unduly effect those communities. Instead, I ask what's happening with the 
subsidies to oil companies?? Hopefully, the income tax will pass. It's time to stop these giveaways. 

Thank you, 
Karen Murdock 
55200 East End Road 
Homer, AK 99603 


